
 
 

 
cswrcaliforniauoc.com                               1-866-860-3617                              support@cswrcaliforniauoc.com 

 

BIG BASIN COMMUNITY UPDATE 

Tuesday, September 19, 2023 
 

 

Dear Big Basin Residents: 

You should receive your first CSWR-California water bill in the next several days. 

The bill will contain charges for the billing period of 08/15-23 to 09/14/23, only.  

 

We have submited water samples to the Water Board for review and once 

approved, we will be able to issue a Boil Water Li� of the ongoing Boil Advisory. 

Thank you for your pa�ence. 

 

CSWR-California Utility Operating Company 
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